
                          

Our Lady & St Etheldreda, Newmarket 
14 Exeter Road   CB8 8LT 
Our Lady & St Philip Neri,  

Kirtling CB8 9PA 
Telephone 01638 662492 

Email: stetheldreda@btinternet.com 
               Website:www.olise.co.uk 

32nd   Week of the Year                   
Psalter Week 4 
Mass Intentions for the Coming Week.  

 

SATURDAY  7
th     

N  09.00   Edward &  Kitty  

 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

SUNDAY      8
th     

N  09.00   For the People 

MONDAY     9
th    

N
    

09.00
       

Ed Louzado  † 

The Dedication of the Latern Bescilica    (Marizol  & family) 

TUESDAY   10
th  

N 09.00      Fr. Denis  Forde Ints 

 S Leo  the Great PpD                        (M. Barrett) 

WEDNESDAY11
th 

N 09.00     Peter Hankard † 

 S Martin of Tours B.                       (Ann & family) 

THURSDAY  12
th  

N
  

09.00   

S. Josaphat BM.     

FRIDAY        13
th   

N 09.00    Paddy Joe Blade  † 

 

SATURDAY  14
th     

N
   

09.00   Bobby Joy-Staines † 

                                            (Leigh Emma Teddy & Sally) 

 
 

 

                                                                                         

PLEASE NOTE ALL MASSES WILL BE CELEBRATED IN PRIVATE BY FR. 
CHRISTOPHER EACH MORNING AT 9AM, DUE TO THE  GOVERN-
MENTS DECREE OF ALL PUBLIC  CELEBRATION OF MASSES TO CEASE. 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

01638 662492 

14, Exeter Road  

Newmarket  

CB8 8LT 

Email: stetheldreda@ 

btinternet.com 

      www.olise.co.uk 
 

Clergy: 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Christopher Smith 

01638 666305 

Deacon James Hurst 

jamesghurst@outlook.

com 

Deacon John Morrill 

jsm1000@cam.ac.uk 

01223 811822 

 

Fr Anthony Foreman  

&  

Fr. Michael Griffin 

(Retired) 
 

 

Parish Administrator: 

Rita Harben  

 

Parish Safeguarding          

                  Rep. 

Kathryn Feehan 

07775 837709 



                          

THURSDAY PRAYER GROUP 

Join us on a Thursday evening,  at 8pm,  via zoom,  

(details for this by emailing richard.burnford@icloud.com)   

 for a series of sessions praying for Peace – peace in the world, peace in our own 

land, peace in our own families and in our own lives. 

 We will focus on material produced by Pax Christi (the inter-

national Catholic agency for peace, justice and reconcilia-

tion). They commissioned a beautiful icon from a community 

near Jerusalem and each week we will explore a different 

panel of this icon.   

We will explore our own reactions to the icon and how it 

helps us to see how conflict spreads and how it can be re-

solved and healed. 

 

Cana – Want to deepen your relationship, to enrich your marriage?  Take 

time for your Couple! 

 Cana is a programme for couples which has supported many thousands of 

families for 40 years, with a thriving small group in this parish.   Sign up for 

the next Cana Open session (on Zoom) to find out what it’s 

all about: https://www.chemin-neuf.org.uk/en/home/our-

programmes/cana-couple-and-

families/5f020691396588680ebb9b4e/cana-open  

Or go here for more information: https://www.chemin-

neuf.org.uk/en/home/our-programmes/cana-couple-and-families  
 

CONFIRMATION 2021  -  we hope  to have information  soon regarding  the 

Sacrament of Confirmation in 2021,   in the meantime if  there are any  

young people,  in Yr. 9 and above,  and would like to register  for the pro-

gramme, please call the parish office,  or send  us an email with your details.         

 

First Holy Communion 2021  -  registration forms are now available  from 

the parish office.   if you have a child who will be 8 years old  by September 

2021 and would like them to  make their First Holy Communion next year, 

please  send an email, and I will email a  registration  form to you.   

https://www.chemin-neuf.org.uk/en/home/our-programmes/cana-couple-and-families/5f020691396588680ebb9b4e/cana-open
https://www.chemin-neuf.org.uk/en/home/our-programmes/cana-couple-and-families/5f020691396588680ebb9b4e/cana-open
https://www.chemin-neuf.org.uk/en/home/our-programmes/cana-couple-and-families/5f020691396588680ebb9b4e/cana-open
https://www.chemin-neuf.org.uk/en/home/our-programmes/cana-couple-and-families
https://www.chemin-neuf.org.uk/en/home/our-programmes/cana-couple-and-families


Please pray for the following intentions: 
• The  Universal Mission of the Church. 
• The people of the USA as they prepare to elect their president. 
• The sick and all those who care for them.  All doctors and nurses.  
• For the UK and the EU as they seek to negotiate a post Brexit 

trade deal. 
• In this month of the Holy Souls, all who have died especially 

those we have known and loved and those who have no one to 
pray for them. 

 
FRATELLI TUTTI —BROTHERS & SISTERS ALL 
As my predecessor Benedict 16th wrote: “Each generation  must take 

up the struggles and attainments of past generations while setting its 

sights even higher.   This is the path, Goodness, together with love, 

justice and solidarity are not achieved once and for all; they have to be 

realised  each day.    It is not possible to settle for what  was achieved 

in the past and complacently enjoy it, as if we could somehow disre-

gard the fact  that our brothers and sisters still endure situations that 

cry out for our attention.  

 

CLOSURE OF CHURCHES FOR PUBLIC MASS 

As the country moves into lockdown on 5th November, it is with sad-

ness that I must inform you that the government has decreed that the 

public celebration of Mass must cease.  I shall continue to offer mass 

each day at 9am in private.  The Church however can remain open at       

certain times for private prayer.   In   Newmarket the church will be 

open as follows: 

Tuesday      11.00—12noon  

Friday          11.00—12 noon 

Saturday     10am—11am 

Sunday        10am –11am 

As soon as restrictions are lifted we shall resume the  schedule we had 

been operating   since the beginning  of July.    

With every good wish and the assurance of my prayers.   

 Fr. Christopher.  



Your prayers are asked 

For the sick:  Deacon Clive Brooks,  Peter Giblin,   Joan Heflin,   Pat Ward,  

John Taylor,  Dan Stannard,    Pat O Malley,  David McCoy,  J. P. McCoy,  

Kathleen Sheridan, Milo Stallman,  David Mc Elderry,  Susan Stallman. 

Hazel Wood.  Paul  Canning,  Sylvia Hick,  Delia McCarron,   Di Bunkell,  

Mary Theobald. 

 

Those who have died recently, especially Anii Grzelec,   

 and for those whose  anniversaries occurs at this time:   

Violet McLennan,  Conlan Boland,  Pauline Coghlan  Jessica  MacDonald 

Johnston,   Bernadette Mc Givern,  Mary King,  Patrick O Donoghue,  Pe-

ter Maher,  Matthew Breen,   Heather Wallace,  Baby Bobby  Alan Joy-

Staines,  Claire Davidson,  Mieczyslaw Dabrowa,  Fredinand Wheeler,   

Peter Hankard,  John Harrison,  Louis Gonzalez,  Thomas Coyne,  Frances-

ca Dalkin,  Max Avieson,  Harold Gill,   Maurice Thompson,  Gerard Reyn-

old,  Bernadette Mc Givern,  John Critchley-Salmonson,  Phillip Horne,  

Sidney Holbrook,  David Ellis.                                                                                               

  

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace.  
Amen 

 

Parish office—  the parish office is currently closed, until at 

least December 2nd,  when, hopefully  the current lockdown re-

strictions are  lifted.      Please ring  01638 662492, where you can 

leave a message,  the answering machine will be checked daily.   

In an emergency  please ring  07813 686857.    

If you would like to book a Mass please email  

stetheldreda@btinternet.com or call  07813 686857 . 

 

 


